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TOWANDA — Northern Tier Counseling Inc. held the ribbon cutting of their Drug and Alcohol Wellness Treatment
Center, dedicated to State Representative Tina Pickett, on Friday, May 24.

NTC, Inc. President Paul DeNault explained that this grand opening is thanks to not only the staff at NTC, Inc., but also
the All One Foundation, who granted NTC, Inc. the All In One Grant to help the idea come to life as well as Tina
Pickett, whose legislation allows for the progression of drug and alcohol treatment.



TOWANDA — Northern Tier Counseling Inc. held the ribbon cutting of
their Drug and Alcohol Wellness Treatment Center, dedicated to State
Representative Tina Pickett, on Friday, May 24.

NTC, Inc. President Paul DeNault explained that this grand opening is
thanks to notonly the staff at NTC, Inc., but also the All One Foundation,
who granted NTC, Inc. the All In One Grant to help the idea come to life as
well as Tina Pickett, whose legislation allows for the progression of drug
and alcohol treatment.

The grand opening comes with the NTC Gym, trainers and nutritionists,
among many other treatment and wellness programs to help those struggling
with substance abuse.

DeNault explained that the gym, trainers and nutritionists are part of a year-
long controlled study in which some individuals in treatment will be using,
while others will not be, as a way for NTC, Inc. to determine the impact it
has on recovery.

DeNault predicts a positive outcome, stating that he believes that, with these
additions, depression and relapses will decrease, making the likelihood of
recovery that much higher.

The All One Foundation’s $159,000 grant, according to DeNault, helped
with “programenhancements,” the hiring of specialized counselors, trainers,
and nutritionists, furnishing the gym, and the purchase of computers for

treatment programs.

Pickett commended NTC, Inc. and DeNault, stating that she “admires the
operation” and that the work done at the facility is “immeasurable.”

She also said that DeNault never has to wonder whether he is “making a
difference,” for those struggling with substance abuse, because he is takinga
unique, creative, and helpful approach at treatment.



